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Dear senators, thus is an important bill and I urge you to vote yes! We need to lead the nation in showing what
responsible and reasonable gun safety looks like. I'm a mom and the shooting in schools, malls, and homes is
shocking and shameful to a country like ours. Do the right thing for your children and grandchildren. Thank you,

Rebecca Rodes
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